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“Fear is healed by Faith. 
Selfishness by Love 

Grief by Hope.” 
Dr. Vladeta Jerotic 

 
Dear Parishioners,  
 
I write to you in the midst of this COVID-19 
pandemic when the whole World is struck 
with fear and many people are suffering. We 
are struggling both physically and spiritually 
since we are not able to live normal lives nor 
fully practice our faith. These are truly 
unprecedented times! 

 
However, there is something far greater that is happening these days. Something much bigger 
and more astounding than the virus! I have recently read that if such a tiny microorganism can 
bring the world to a halt, how much more can we accomplish with a faith of a mustard seed?! 
Once, the seemingly insignificant size of a mustard seed did not sound like much. Nonetheless, 
when compared to something much smaller, yet very powerful – suddenly we begin to realize 
how important and powerful our faith truly is, even if it is as small as a mustard seed. 
 
Our faith is founded on Jesus Christ who said: “All things are possible to him who believes” 
(Mark 9:23). If we believe that Jesus died so that we may live, why are we afraid?! If our faith is 
firm and unwavering then fear has no place in our lives. As we celebrate the feast above all 
feasts, the Resurrection of our Lord, we confirm our faith in life eternal and we celebrate the 
victory of life over death! 
 
That victory cannot be celebrated in isolation. As we are mandated to practice social distancing, 
we must know that this distance does not have to equate to spiritual distancing! We cannot 
celebrate the Resurrection while thinking only of ourselves! We are still the members of Christ’s 
body – His Holy Church and we must act as one. A simple act of kindness, a telephone call, a 
donation to charity, or a prayer for someone will bring us closer to one another and closer to 
Christ. “Love one another” (John 13:34) is a commandment, not a suggestion.   
 
Our hope in the Resurrection is the only thing that will prevent us from falling into despair as we 
see the world suffer before our eyes. Saint Apostle Paul taught the Romans to “be joyful in 
hope, patient in affliction and faithful in prayer” (Romans 12:12). This same instruction is given 
to all of us, especially during this tribulation. It is only our hope in life eternal that can turn grief 
into joy everlasting! 
 
I hope that you and your family are healthy and safe. Please know that your Church is here for 
you. All of the services are still being held according to the normal schedule. Now, all of these 
services are live streamed online. Even though we cannot see each other in church, we stay 
connected and united in Christ. Please feel free to contact me with any of your questions or 
concerns and I will do my best to help in any way I can!  
 
May the eternal joy of Christ’s Holy Resurrection bring peace to you and your loved ones as we 
greet each other with the joyous Paschal greeting –  
CHRIST IS RISEN – INDEED HE IS RISEN ! ! !  



	 	 					SAINT ELIJAH SERBIAN ORHTODOX CHURCH 
      Church School Congregation Executive Board  	 	 	 															
	 	 	 	 	 	 											СРПСКА ПРАВОСЛАВНА ЦРКВА СВЕТОГ ИЛИЈЕ 

Управни Одбор Црквеношколске Општине 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Dear Brothers & Sisters, 
 
In this unprecedented time, it is reassuring to remember that we are ALL part of our St. Elijah 
parish’s spiritually strong, caring and capable church family. 
 
We are all going through a challenging time, a time of disruption of our home life and our church 
life. This disruption is bringing grief to some, financial difficulties to others and unparalleled 
changes to the daily lives of us all. 
 
We need to pray and express gratitude for all the essential workers; doctors, nurses, medical 
staff and personal care workers for putting their lives at risk for all of us. 
Our appreciation goes out to all of them. For those of you who are staying home, staying safe 
and looking after your loved ones; this too is important for this helps everyone. Staying united 
through prayer, even though we are apart, will help us all.   
 
This is a unique time, where we are being challenged and encouraged to reassess all we do. 
Adversity is the mother of progress and it is our reaction (not the adversity itself) that will 
determine how our future will unfold. As the saying goes; life is ten percent what happens to you 
and ninety percent how you react to it. Adversity doesn’t build character, it reveals it. This is why 
I’m totally confident that our St. Elijah parish will come out of this better, stronger and smarter... 
failure is not an option.  
 
Times like these teach us and help us to realize the most important aspect of life is health, 
spirituality and life itself. As your church president, my number one concern is for you and your 
family’s health and wellbeing. We as a church executive board are thinking of you and your 
families. We hope and pray you are all well and staying safe. We want you to know your church 
is here for you. If you are in need of anything, please reach out to us. If you need someone to 
talk to you, please do not hesitate to call Fr. Branislav. If you, or a loved one is in any kind of 
need, whether it be food, household items or whatever the need may be, please let us know. 
Our fellowship and ministry committee is on standby, eager and ready to help. All you have to 
do is contact Fr. Branislav and let him know what help you need.    
 
As you are well aware this interruption in our lives has impacted our ability to attend church and 
pray together. St. Elijah has always been a rock-solid church family and now we suddenly find 
ourselves apart from each other. Everyone understands why, but it still has an effect on all of 
our faithful. Fr. Branislav has worked diligently to get our church services streamed online. 
Although it is not the same as being in church, it has alleviated some of the anxiety of being cut 



off from church completely. Father is also working on enhancing our online streaming to make 
the experience even better. This has connected us with church services until we can be 
reunited. Our online church services will continue through Easter and beyond!  
 
So, I now ask that you not let this major disruption in our lives prevent you from joining us for 
our online services at St. Elijah during this joyous season. Just log on and attend our online 
worship services during this Holy Week of 2020 to gain fulfillment and enlightenment for the 
future. I also ask you to concentrate on being closer to Christ through prayer, meditation, 
kindness and generosity. All of us as a church family need to pray and ask God to guide us 
through this difficult time.  
 
Plan to be with us for our online Easter services as Fr. Branislav Golic leads us in Liturgy and as 
our chanters sing to welcome the truth and resurrection of our Lord Jesus Christ. As we 
participate in these services from our homes, we are still together in Christ. Please know that 
the joy of our risen Christ, will lead us to forgiveness from our sins by His death on the cross. 
May we all we rejoice together and loudly exclaim, “Christ is Risen”! 
 
Hristos Voskrese!  
 
Faithfully Yours,  

Nick Kosanovich Jr. 
Nick Kosanovich Jr.  
President, St. Elijah Church Executive Board 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



COVID-19 CHURCH IMPACT 
 

Since the COVID-19 mitigation process has been in effect and with Bishop Irinej moving to 
church services without our faithful; I’m sure you are aware the impact it’s had on our church. 
We can’t attend and pray together; the mothers club can’t host coffee clutch after church; so we 
can’t socialize and enjoy each other. The choir can’t hold rehearsals; The KCC’s can’t make 
noodles. The Men’s club can’t meet and is wondering when they can schedule a picnic. The 
executive board is not even allowed to meet; only by conference call and video conferencing.  
 
So life at St. Elijah, like the country and economy has virtually stopped. Fortunately Fr. Branislav 
has come up with a live streaming option for church services and is working on enhancing this 
experience with a permanent solution. At least we can now attend church even though it is at 
home. We are at least connected again until we can be reunited. 
 
Like the economy, we are also experiencing a financial setback. As you are aware a vast 
majority of our revenue comes from you, our parishioners, through tasa basket donations. Our 
church envelopes; weekly; Easter; special envelopes; church dues and appeals for capital 
projects (Building & Grounds envelope) all come from our membership. You are the biggest part 
of our St. Elijah economy. Since we haven’t been in church, our donations have suffered.  
 
Only a month ago or so, I thought for sure, I would be writing an appeal letter to you about 
donating to our capital improvement projects. Instead we are working on solutions so you can 
continue with your contributions to solidify our church finances. Therefore, the first thing we 
have to do is stabilize our donations.    
 
Another integral part of our revenue is church dues. This has been in place since the inception 
of our church’s founding in 1914. Again, since we haven’t been in church our dues collections 
have practically stopped. Our financial secretary recently mailed out reminders. Paying your 
dues sooner than later would really help. 
 
The next part of our church revenue comes from our fundraisers; the golf outing; the spring and 
fall food festivals; the ladies tea and the purse bash. As of today we can’t have the golf outing or 
the spring food festival. The ladies tea we’re not sure of. The financial impact of losing those 
fundraisers is $25,000 to the church. We are working on alternative fundraisers for the back half 
of the year, but we just aren’t sure what we’ll be able to do and when. We are thinking through 
different ways to replace this revenue. We will communicate this as we sort it out. 
 
Another part of our church revenue comes from special appeals for Capital Improvements. A 
few years ago it was the church painting project; last year it was the cupola project at the 
chapel. This year we have the center roof; church mortar joints including roof cap stones; bell 
tower; cupola; windows; altar area; parish house chimney’s etc; painting church windows; and 
new lighting system in church basement; kitchen and parish house basement as well as a few 
other smaller projects.  Ordinarily, this message would be identifying these projects and asking 
you to contribute incrementally to your normal contributions for these capital improvements.  



The center roof; church mortar joints; parish house chimney repairs are under contract and we 
have no choice but to proceed. Some of this work is currently in progress.  
 
We do have some good news in all of this; prior to Covid-19 hitting us, John Buffalini (Barb 
Kozlina Buffalini’s husband) came forward and in a major act of stewardship, offered to take on 
the entire church basement lighting project himself. He is purchasing all the lights, new fixtures 
and suppling all of the labor. He did this all at his own cost. This saved our church well over 
$10,000. I can’t express our gratitude enough for John’s & Barb’s love for our church to be able 
to help us like this. This is way above any expectation and has had a major positive impact on 
our budget. John, thank you so very much! It is greatly appreciated and especially now! 
 
Furthermore, due to these unprecedented circumstances, we are going to put all other projects 
on hold until things return to normal; or the new normal. Even at that time, we will still take a 
conservative approach and be prudent when it comes to the finances.  
 
This is a challenging time for all of us, for our families and our church family. This won’t be easy, 
but I know God will show us the way. This is a test of faith. I know the power of all of us united is 
greater than this disruption that has confronted us. I know there hasn’t been a challenge that our 
St. Elijah parish didn’t rise to the occasion for. There is no doubt that we will rise above it again. 
Adversity doesn’t build character, it reveals it!  
 
We believe with your unwavering support, we will not only be able to stabilize our contributions, 
we will be able to sustain our overall finances. We understand some of you may have been 
impacted by the economy, so we are only asking for everyone to do what they can. Some may 
be able to do the same, some may be able to still help more; some may have to help a little 
less; maybe some can’t help at all at this time; and no matter what, it’s all ok. We will still make 
it together. If you can’t help financially at this time, it’s ok. When we get rolling again, maybe you 
can help in a different way.   
 
We would like to thank everyone who has started mailing in your donations! We thank you for 
recognizing this! It is greatly appreciated! We are getting questions and inquiries on how to 
donate. Please look on the next page for “CHURCH DONATION QUESTIONS (Q & A).” You 
can find answers on how to continue your donations. We thank you in advance for all of your 
support especially in this unprecedented challenging time.  
 
On behalf of the entire St. Elijah Church Executive Board,  
 
Sincerely,                                                                   Sincerely, 

Nick Kosanovich Jr.                            Kathy Loverich 
Nick Kosanovich, Jr                                                   Kathy Loverich 
President, St. Elijah Church Executive Board           Secretary, St. Elijah Church Executive Board 
 

 



Church Donation Questions (Q & A) 
 

Q-1: Since I can’t come to church, and put our church envelope in the basket, what do I 
do? 
A: Do what you always do: Write a check; put it in your church envelope; but place it inside a 
regular envelope; put a stamp on it and mail it to the church.  
 
Q-2: I can’t find my church envelopes; do I have to wait for next month’s church 
envelopes?  
A: No, you don’t have to wait; simply write a check; in the memo line; write what the check is 
for: Weekly offering; Easter; Buildings & Grounds; etc ; then mail it to the church. Also if you 
know your church envelope acct. number (last name initial and number) place it in memo. 
 
Q-3: Can I just write a check and mail it in a regular envelope without a church envelope? 
A: Yes, see answer above in Q-2.  
  
Q-4: Can I put multiple church envelopes inside the regular envelope I’m mailing to 
church?  
A: Yes, just like you bring multiple envelopes to church for the basket; put them in a regular 
envelope and mail it! 
 
Q-5: What about my church dues? I always put my dues envelope in the basket. 
A: Write your check; in memo mark it dues; put in dues envelope; place dues envelope in 
regular envelope; put a stamp on it & mail to church: Attention: Financial Secretary 
 
Q-6: I always donated weekly; I don’t want to mail envelopes on a weekly basis; can I just 
make a monthly donation? 
A: Absolutely; whatever is convenient for you is fine. 
 
Q-7: I don’t have any regular envelopes at home to mail my church envelopes. I’m not 
leaving the house right now. What do I do? 
A: No worries; Starting in May; Your church envelope packet will include two self-addressed 
return envelopes that you can put your church envelopes in and mail. All we ask is to put a 
stamp on it. 
A: Another option would be on-line bill pay through your bank. See next page Q-8 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



OnLine Banking Option 
 

Q-8: What about online bill pay? I pay all of my monthly home bills through my banks 
online payment system. Can I send the church a check just like I do when I’m paying my 
home bills? 
A: Absolutely; this is probably the easiest and most convenient way to donate. Most people do it 
monthly when they pay their bills; you can even set up an automatic payment.  
 
All you have to do is set the church up like you did for your other vendors; every bank has this. 
The terminology is a little different but it all works the same way. Just follow these easy steps. 

• Go to Payment Center / Bill Pay / Pay Bills   
• Click Add Payee  
• Complete the information in the Boxes 

Ø Name: St. Elijah Serbian Orthodox Church 
Ø Address: 2200 Irwin Street, Aliquippa PA 15001  
Ø Phone: 724.375.4074 

• If it asks you for account number: type your name & envelope account (It’s the Red 
letter/number on church envelope); if you don’t have it; no worries. Your name is fine. 

• When you make your donation a memo line may pop up; See answer in Q-2. 
• Just hit send; your bank will mail your check to the church & no charge for the stamp! 

 
Q-9: Currently I don’t pay my monthly home bills through my banks online payment 
system, but I would like to send my church donations this way. Can I do that? 
A: Absolutely! You can set up an on line account with your bank on your computer,  
mobile phone or i-pad/tablet. 

• Just follow the steps above in Q-8 and in minutes you will be set up. 
 
Q-10: I don’t see a “donate button” on our church web-site. Will one be coming soon? 
A: We are looking into this as a future option. In the meantime, please use the options above. 
 
Q-11: What steps can I take to help the church financially right now? 

• Please pay your dues as soon as possible.  
• Please mail in your donations.  
• Consider Online banking as a donation option. 
• Maintain your usual donation levels as well as Easter & any special envelopes you use. 
• If possible; consider incremental donations to our church projects. (This is the Building & 

Grounds envelopes) We have received an exemption from the Diocese. Donations for 
our church projects won’t be subject to the Diocese 9% assessment.   
 

We sincerely thank you for your continued support of our 
beloved St. Elijah Parish 

 
 



The Church’s strength, during these 
difficult and unpredictable times that 
humanity is experiencing due to the 
invisible coronavirus, is not manifested 
through careless and senseless acts. 
Some believe they are beyond any 
danger, that their perilous actions 
might not endanger the lives of those 
who congregate in places of worship. 
Jesus did not succumb to the second 
temptation to manifest His strength by 
falling off the highest point of 
Solomon’s Temple; instead, He 
responded to this challenge by answering “Do Not Tempt the Lord Your God”. 
  
The Church’s strength is demonstrated through its faithful, who, out of an increased 
sense of responsibility for the public’s welfare, will not attend Church services during 
this critical time period, but will remain home in prayer. 
Is there a more glorious picture than when a whole family is gathered together, at home, 
on their knees, praying for the salvation of the whole world? 
  
The Church’s strength is revealed by the number of “churches in the house” operated 
in every Parish. Furthermore, it is demonstrated, by the number of Christians, who 
follow Jesus’s command “of going into one’s room and praying to one’s Father in a 
secret place” (Mt. 6:6) and by those who continue the monastic tradition of prayer “in 
their cells”. At this point, it is very useful to remember the power of “prayer in the house” 
“of Maria, the mother of John, who was also known as Mark (Acts 12:12), in Jerusalem, 
through which, the Apostle Peter was freed from his chains while in prison. 
  
The Church’s strength is further displayed by its believers who long to partake of the 
Holy Communion, especially during the period of the Great Lent; furthermore, it is also 
displayed, not only by partaking in the Holy Sacraments, but by the believers’ love 
toward society, when they have to patiently endure their being deprived of them. Let us 
remember that in the old times, monks would leave their communities, at the beginning 
of the Great Lent, and headed into the depths of the desert in order to pray in solitude. 
After forty days, they returned to their monasteries, on Lazarus’ Saturday, so that they 
may receive Holy Communion on Palm Sunday, eagerly longing to celebrate, together 
with the other monks the Holy Week and Holy Pascha. Really, how many monks 
achieved holiness, although they had been deprived of Holy Communion?  



 And, how many Nuns in their Monasteries are deprived- even today- of receiving the 
Holy Gifts on a regular basis, due to the absence of priests? 
  
The Church’s strength is also revealed by the fervent willingness of its members to 
voluntarily help their fellow human beings. During similar turbulent times, the Church 
with its clergy, deacons and laity members was always at the forefront providing 
humanitarian and philanthropic aid to those in need. 
The following example, deriving from the life of the early Church, can be used as a 
benchmark for today’s Christians. In Alexandria, during the 4th century, the outbreak of 
a deadly plague killed thousands. Horror scenes were rampant across the city. 
Frightened people, in desperation, abandoned their relatives, seeking refuge on 
mountain tops and in the desert, trying to save themselves. However, during these 
devastating moments, according to the writings of a Church Historian, a miracle 
occurred. “Angels” made their appearance in the city. The city Christians acted like 
Angels by nursing the sick, regardless of the imminent danger to their own wellbeing. 
What happened next was that many sick people became well and many Christians died 
from the plague. This is a testimonial to the Church’s strength. A willingness to sacrifice 
in helping others and the world. This manifestation of strength is an integral part of the 
Orthodox Ethos. This is the tradition we have inherited by the Ancient Church and our 
Byzantine ancestors; a Church that implemented extensive philanthropic and social 
welfare programs. 
  
Today, too, the people of the Church must strive to become an example for others to 
imitate. Some people do not abide by the government imposed measures, which aim at 
protecting us from the dangers of the ever present coronavirus. They wrongly choose to 
engage in behaviors that put at risk the welfare of other human beings, because they 
believe that a reduced workweek is a good enough reason for them to roam the streets, 
to spend time in the parks or to congregate along the riverside. Christians, however, 
must lead by example, that is, by remaining home and praying with a repentant heart for 
the whole world. This is the living strength of the Church. 
 
Christ is Risen! 
 
Source: Public Orthodoxy 

 
 
 
 
 



Fr Rodney’s Remarks on Confession  
 
 
Matthew 3:6-And were baptized of him in 
Jordan, confessing their sins. (KJV) 

The personal confession of sin has a long 

history enduring through the centuries. 

When recounting sins to the attentive 

confessor a desired cleansing effect occurs. 

Weight is lifted from the heart, mind and soul 

when a serious confession occurs. 

A new beginning takes place for the person confessing and receiving forgiveness. 

Forgiveness is integral to the confession taking place within God’s Holy Church. 

Barriers of sin existing between the believer and Christ are removed in confession.  

God’s Holy Church provides priests as confessors for the benefit of all believers. 

 
Romans 14:11-For it is written, As I live, saith the Lord, every knee shall bow to 
me, and every tongue shall confess to God. (KJV) 

Priests serve as witnesses before God in the Church during the time of confession. 

Believers have the opportunity to confess before God throughout the Christian life. 

The value of confession is learned as a believer matures in the life in Jesus Christ. 

Serious confession changes the believer’s course and direction of personal life. 

Trust between the person confessing and the confessor is of paramount importance. 

Believers confess with the expectations their repentance will be fully confidential. 

The relationship between believer and confessor strengthens with passing of time. 

 
James 5:16-Confess your faults one to another, and pray one for another, that ye 
may be healed. The effectual fervent prayer of a righteous man availeth much. 

(KJV) 

Prayer occurs throughout the act of confession from beginning until the very end. 

Believers need to want to benefit from confession and begin anew to be healed. 

A change in heart and mind are expected in the healing process of forgiveness. 



The darkness of sins is eradicated as sins come to light in the act of repentance. 

Repentance puts in motion the desire for unity with Christ and casting away sin. 

Firm belief in the love and healing power of Christ empower the act of repentance. 

The confessor utilizes the prayers of the Church in the granting of forgiveness. 

 
1 John 1:9-If we confess our sins, he is faithful and just to forgive us our sins, 
and to cleanse us from all unrighteousness. (KJV) 

Confessors often give guidance and encourage certain actions during confession. 

Joy in Jesus Christ results as the repentant believer receives forgiveness of sin. 

Confession brings new responsibilities to live in ways pleasing to the Lord God. 

Forgiveness is a new birth in Christ with the expectation to honor Christ’s ways. 

The life in Jesus Christ necessitates constant repentance to ensure continued unity. 

Believers will sin throughout life and are to repent of those sins with regularity. God’s 

Holy Church encourages believers to make wise use of confession in life. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Synaxis of the Holy Archangel Gabriel. March 26/April 8, 2020.  Hidden Valley, Pennsylvania.  

                                                                                                       

Father Rodney Torbic 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



CHURCH ENVELOPES UPDATE ! 
 

Staint Elijah New Self Addressed Return Envelope Option 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As you are aware we can’t have church services with our faithful right now. 
For your convenience, starting in May, your monthly church envelope packet will have 
two self-addressed return envelopes, each and every month going forward. This will 
give you the ability to mail in your church envelopes since we can’t have church 
services with our faithful right now.  
 
Just follow these easy steps: 
 

• Write your check for the church envelope/s of your choosing.  
• Place it in the self-addressed return envelope. 
• Put a stamp on it 
• Mail it.  
• You can mail multiple church envelopes in one return envelope. 

  
We are in this together and with your support we will get through this! 
Your continued support of our beloved St Elijah church is greatly appreciated. 
 

 
Your Saint Elijah Church Executive Board Thanks You! 

 

 



CEMETERY  UPDATE 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Seeking Volunteers 
There are graves that need filled and leveled off. 

We are seeking volunteers to help work on this project. 
We would like to put a team together that will work  

on this project on an on-going basis. 
 

It will take some time, pending on how many volunteers we get. 
We’ll also arrange some days where we can have the volunteers available  

to help those of you that would like to attend to your own family grave. 
 

If you have a grave that needs attended to and/or would like to volunteer  
for this project please contact the Center office at 724.375.9894. 

 
Please understand we are not sure of a start date  

for this project due to the Covid-19 situation. 
 

We will announce updates on our church website; 
our Church Facebook page and through the church email system. 

 

Thank you for your patience. 
Many Thanks to Dan Baron for chairing this initiative. 



Saint Elijah Mother’s Club 

  
 

 

Dear Saint Elijah Families, 

 

         During these days of isolations and concern, the members of the Saint Elijah 

Mother’s Club hope and pray you are all safe and following the new safety rules and 

regulations recommended by our Diocese.  

        While we miss praying together through this Lenten period and listening to our 

beautiful choir, protecting our children and each other is our most important 

responsibility now.  

        A special Thank you to Fr. Branislav for arranging the streaming of our Vesper 

Services and Divine Liturgy. We can continue to spiritually be together and pray, even 

though we are not together in our beautiful Saint Elijah Church.   

        Please be safe ~ Pray we may be together soon  

Hristos Voskrese  ~  Happy Easter 

        Saint Elijah Mother’s Club 

 

Save the Date - Sunday, July 12th, 2020   1 ~ 4 pm 

Mother’s Club Annual Tea and Treasure Baskets 

Further information will be in our weekly bulletin 

 
 



Saint Elijah Cornerstone Men’s Club 
 

Our 2020 Tentative PICNIC SCHEDULE  
 

Saturday, July 25th, 2020 and 
Saturday, August 29,2020. 

 
SAVE THE DATES  

 
 

Staint  Elijah Picnic Grounds 
 (behind the cemetery  in Hopewell Township) 

 
We specialize in hot barbecued lamb & pig 

 
Looking forward to seeing you there! 

 
 

 Join us for good food, fun, Serbian music and dancing  
 

                                               
 

 
 Please help us advertise by informing   

All of your friends  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
All of Our Members Wishes to  

 
Thank you for your continued support!!! 

 
 



Saint Elijah Choir     
 

Dear Parishioners, 
 
We miss all of you, we hope that you miss us too! 
Just wanted to take a moment to thank all of you for your continued support you provide 
to our choir. 
 
Before all of this mandatory ‘stay home, stay safe” we were able to have a little fun at 
our 18th Annual Bowling Ball at Sheffield Lanes on February 22nd. Every lane was filled, 
and we were so glad we were able to have you with us.  Thanks goes out to the chairs 
of the event as well as all choir members who helped host all of you.  Another fun day 
for all to enjoy with families and friends.  Can’t wait until next year! 
 
We held our annual Sarris Easter Candy Sale sorry if we were not able to accommodate 
you this year but for those who made purchases, we thank you for your support! 
 
God willing, we are looking forward to hosting our 90th Annual Choir Concert 
Anniversary the weekend of September 19th and 20th 2020.  Our honored guests will be 
our friends for (many years) the SSS St. George Serbian Orthodox Choir from Lenexa, 
Kansas. Also joining us will be several of our local choirs from the Tri-state area.  This 
truly will be a milestone celebration and it is our hope if you are reading this that you 
make plans to be a part of our history! 
 
 
We would like to take this time to thank Dan August, John Buffalini, Adam Loverich and 
George Milosh who are singing the responses to all the services and will continue 
through the month of April. Please see our St. Elijah Church Facebook page to join Fr. 
Branislav and Fr. Rodney for all the upcoming services for Easter.   
 

May all of you stay safe and we look forward to returning to the choir loft  
once again to sing praises to our God. 

 

CHRIST IS RISEN!  -    INDEED HE IS RISEN! 
 
 



Circle of Serbian Sisters - KCC 
 
At this time we once again would like to thank all of you for purchasing items from our 
Baba’s Pantry/ Pogaca’s for Lent and Noodles since our last large bulletin. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Due to the Pandemic we have not made noodles nor nut rolls to stock our shelves and 
freezers.  As soon as we are able to get back into production, we will be glad to take 
your orders and fill them as soon as we possibly can. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In the meantime, if you are planning an event in the future and would like to order 
something please call Cheryl Lufkin at 724-857-0951 and she will be glad to help you 
with an order.  
 
 



From the Communication Committee 
 
Dear St Elijah Parishioners, 
 
We are doing everything we can to stay in touch during this 
COVID-19 pandemic when the severe measures of physical (not 
social!) distancing are in place.  
 
Our Facebook Page has been up and running for a few years now. Many 
of you have “liked” the Page and we keep in touch there. If you haven’t liked our 
Facebook page by now, we encourage you to do so. Why? Because, aside from our 
regular informative posts and pictures, we have just started to live-stream all of our 
services on this platform!  
 
Our virtual presence made its way to the famous YouTube channel! Hooray! You can 
find us there simply by going to the YouTube webpage, typing “Saint Elijah Serbian 
Orthodox Church” in the search bar and clicking the search magnifying glass icon. Once 
our channel comes up (the one with the picture of our Church) please subscribe and 
check out our latest videos, including the live-stream!  
 
Finally, our St Elijah website has been revamped but we are still making improvements 
along the way. The latest information and updates on our parish life can be found there. 
Also, if you haven’t done so, we encourage you to sign up for our Free Online Member 
Directory in order to receive the latest updates and communication via email. Please 
visit www.stelijahaliquippa.com    
 
For easier access to all these pages and platforms, we have included QR codes below. 
If you have a smartphone or a tablet, here is how to use these codes: 

  
1. Open the Camera app (as if you want to take a picture) 
2. Hold your device so that the QR code appears in the viewfinder in the Camera 

app. Your device should recognizes the QR code and show a notification. Tap 
the notification to open the link associated with the QR code. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
SAVE THE DATE 
SECOND ANNUAL 
PURSE BASH! 

SATURDAY, 
OCTOBER 17th 

Saint Elijah Center 
2200 Irwin Street  

Aliquippa, PA  
15001 

 
Contact Samantha Baldwin if you are interested in attending! 

Cell 724-462-1402   e-mail smilosh14@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Stewardship 
in action!  

Time.  
Talents.  

Treasure. 
 
 
Two years ago, as a part of the major renovation project in our Church, we had updated 

the lighting in the sanctuary from conventional to LED. However, that was only a partial 

update as the rest of the church building; the basement, the stairways, and the kitchen, 

were yet to be finished. 

 

This year, by the generosity of John and Barbara Buffalini, the entire project has been 

finished as they donated all of the materials and labor needed for this project to be 

completed.  

 

Mr. Buffalini spent numerous hours working on this project as he personally replaced 

and updated all lighting bulbs and tubes in the basement of the church, the kitchen, in 

the basement of the parish house, in the stairwells, in the bathrooms, as well as the 

janitor and tutor storage rooms etc. New EXIT signs and stage lights were also installed! 

The estimated cost for this project was over $10,000. All materials and fixtures were 

donated and all this was done at no expense to the Church.  

 

We use this opportunity to thank Mr. and Mrs. Buffalini for their kindness. May God 

bless them and their family abundantly!  

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



SPECIAL DONATIONS 
FROM THE PERIOD OF 

DECEMBER 1, 2019 TO 
MARCH 31ST 2020 

DECEMBER 

DALE VULA 20 
WISHING DAD A HAPPY 90TH 

BIRTHDAY 
 

BEA VULA 20 
WISHING MY HUSBAND 
GEORGE A HAPPY 90TH 

BIRTHDAY 
 

MELISSA HENNESSY 25 
IMO PARENTS FOR 

THANKSGIVING 
 

MILO/VIOLET PRISUTA 100 
IMO VERA PRISUTA 

 
MARIE KOSANOVICH 100 

IMO MARY ANN KOSANOVICH 
 

BRIAN/LUANN VULA 25 
IMO OUR BABA BEATRICE 

MERVOSH AND UNCLE SAM 
MERVOSH CEMETERY FUND 

 
EVANGELINE MONTAG 50 

IMO MOTHER VERA PRISUTA 
 

RADMILA BEKIC 100 
IMO MILOS AND SLAVKA BEKIC 

AND LJUBICA OBRADOVICH 
SLIJEPCEVIC 

 
PETAR/GORDANA KODIC 20 
IMO MILICA/PETRA/SLAVKA 

 
JOYCE SCURSATONE 50 
IMO NICK M AND ANN 

MARAVICH FOR PERSONAL 
SLAVA 

 
DUSHIE MISTOVICH 50 

IMO FATHER RUDY MISTOVICH 
PASSED ON DEC 8, 1972 

 

MILICA KOVACEVIC 35 
IMO STOJAN KOVACEVIC 

CUPOLA FUND 
 

HELEN SNYDER 100 
IMO DAN/MARY KOSANOVICH 

AND MILOS/SLAVKA BEKIC 
CEMETERY UPKEEP 

 
DOROTHY BRDAR 500 

IMO SAVA/MILE/ELI BRDAR 
HELEN YAWOR 

NADINE/WILLIAM/IRENE 
ROBBINS/PETER LUFKIN/JOHN 

KORDOWSKI/OLGA&ROY 
CHERAN/MARY & NICK 

JOVANOVICH/IRENE&NICK 
RALICH-CEMETERY UPKEEP 

FUND 

PETE PESUT JR 25 
IMO PETE PESUT SR 

 
ROSE RESANOVICH 50 

IMO PARENTS MILDRED AND 
SRPKO SKORICH CUPOLA FUND 

 
MATT/JULIE HILLSON AND DULL 

FAMILY 100 
IMO GRANDMOTHER ANN 

BOSTANIC DULL 
 

DOROTHY BUCAN 20 
IMO BETTY ZARNICH 

 
STELLA MRAOVICH 20 
IMO BETTY ZARNICH 

 
MILO/VIOLET PRISUTA 50 

IMO RICHARD PRISUTA AND 
SAM PRISUTA 

 
NADIA ENGEL 50 

IMO VERA PRISUTA 
 

DON/JUNE CAIN 20 
IMO BETTY ZARNICH 

MIKE/CAROL MUSOLIN 
IMO BETTY ZARNICH 

 
JANET MCKENNA 25 
IMO BETTY ZARNICH 

 
ANTHONY/JANA DELUCA 25 

IMO MILO WUSLICH 
 

GEORGIANNA KATEKOVICH 100 
IMO BROTHER THEODORE 

‘TODE’SUDER 
 

IVANA TAYLOR 100 
IMO FR. STEVAN TO CUPOLA 

FUND 
 

BARBARA SAHAR 25 
IMO PAULA MABEE 

 
SYLVIA/RON MICHIC 30 

CEMETERY UPKEEP IMO LOVING 
FAMILY MEMBERS 

 
PETE BELICH 25 

IMO PARENTS MARY/PETE 
BELICH PERSONAL SLAVA 

 
NADINE MARAVICH 25 

IMO HUSBAND ELI 
 

DIANE YANCHIK 25 
IMO PARENTS FOR PERSONAL 

SLAVA 
 

LARRY/MILANA MILOSH 50 
IMO SAM VEDA AND SAM JR. 

MILANOVICH 
 

DEBBIE BOWEN 25 
IN MEMORY OF LOVED ONES 

ON PERSONAL SLAVA 
 

JOANN LUDOVICO 20 
IMO STEVO/MARY 

MADJAREVICH FOR PERSONAL 
SLAVA 

 
STELLA MRAOVICH 20 
IMO HUSBAND NICK 

 
ROBERT/DIANE BARON 30 

IMO LOVED ONES FOR 
PERSONAL SLAVA 

 
MELISSA HENNESSY 50 

IMO PARENTS JOHN/SARA 
MUSOLIN FOR PERSONAL SLAVA 



MOE ARBUTINA 50 
IMO PARENTS NIKOLA/ANNA 

ARBUTINA FOR PERSONAL 
SLAVA 

 
BRIAN HAYDEN 100 

IMO CHESTER/IRENE HAYDEN 
ON OUR SLAVA 

 
MARKO STEPANOV 20 

IMO FR. STEVAN CHAPEL FUND 
 

BRIAN/LUANN VULA 25 
IMO PATRON ST. NICK 

 
STELLA MRAOVICH 25 

CHAPEL FUND IMO NICK 
MRAOVICH 

 
BARBARA SAHAR 25 
IMO PAULA MABEE 

CHAPEL FUND AND IMO FRANK 
MICHIC 25 

 
DONNA AIELLO 25 

IN LOVING MEMORY OF MY 
HUSBAND RICHIE AIELLO 

CHAPEL FUND 
 

CRAIG/SHIRLEY FERRIS 50 
IMO MICHAEL/ELEANOR 

VOLITICH 
 

M/M DAN YANICH 25 
IMO KUM GEORGE VULA 

 
DIANE IANNINI 25 

IMO UNCLE PETE PESUT 
(15 YEARS) 

 
HELEN LINKOVICH 20 
IMO JOHN MUSOLIN 

 
JOAN NAIRN 20 

IMO HUSBAND JOHN 
 

JOHN/VIOLET TOMEI 20 
IMO GEORGE VULA 

 
ALBERT/CAROL RADULOVICH 50 

IMO PARENTS STANLEY 
‘BOOMIE’ MANOJLOVICH AND 

MILDRED MANOJLOVICH FOR 
THEIR DECEMBER BIRTHDAYS 

MELISSA HENNESSY 50 
IMO FATHER JOHN MUSOLIN 

 
SYLVIA/RON MICHIC 25 
IMO GEORGE VULA TO 

CEMETERY UPKEEP / 40 IN 
LOVING MEMORY OF FRANK 

MICHIC CHAPEL FUND AND IN 
LOVING MEMORY OF AUNT 
PAULA KARAFFA MABEE 40 

CUPOLA BELL FUND 
 

DIANE YANCHIK 40 
IMO PARENTS THEODORE & 

ANGELINA BULAT 
 

ROSE RESANOVICH 50 
IMO HUSBAND ALEX 

 
MIM BIZIC 100 

IMO KARAJLOVIC/KLAICH 
FAMILIES 

 
MIM BIZIC 20 

IMO JOANNE OLECK 
 

JANUARY 
 

STEPHANIE KOVACEVIC 20 
IMO GEORGE VULA CHAPEL 

FUND 
 

BRIAN/LUANN VULA 
IMODAD GEORGE VULA 50 

CEMETERY FUND 
 

SYLVIA/RON MICHIC 300 
IMO KARAFFA/KOWALCHIK AND 

MICHIC FAMILIES FOR 
CHRISTMAS 

 
SOPHIE DUKICH 25 
IMO PETER DUKICH 

 
FR. RODNEY TORBICH 25 

IMO MIKE “MITCH” 
RADANOVICH 

 
KAREN MCNARY/ANDRIA 

MILLIKEN 25 

IMO PARENTS 
DOROTHY/ANDREW YANCHIK 

 
VIOLET SMOLANOVICH 100 

IMO MOM LUBA 
SMOLANOVICH 

 
VIOLET BENEDICT 25 
IMO YOVO/DANICA 

RADANOVICH FOR PERSONAL 
SLAVA 

 
JOAN NAIRN 50 

IMO LOVED ONES 
 

IN LOVING MEMORY OF 
GEORGE VULA SUBMITTED BY 

THE FAMILY 
 

NIKOLA COKIC 10 
KRISTEN HERMIEL 20 

PETE MILICH 20 
JOAN NAIRN 10 

VIOLET BENEDICT 10 
MILDRED SNYDER 15 

MELISSA HENNESSY 20 
MICKEY/EILEEN MRKAL 20 

PETE/TRISH PESUT 25 
MATT ARBUTINA 25 

AL/CAROL RADULOVICH 25 
TED PADEZANIN III 50 

RODNA BRATICH/CORTNEY 
CASTO 50 

GEORGE PAICH 50 
RODNEY/MOLLY TORBIC 100 

BEA VULA FAMILY 100 
 

MUSULIN 20 
IMO STEVE/SAVA MUSOLIN BY 

THEIR GRANDSON 
 

BARBARA BUFFALINI 25 
IMO GEORGE/FRANCES 

KOZLINA 
 

NATHAN/LOREN CHURCHIN 
LANG 100 

IMO OLGA/NICK YORGIN 
 

PAUL/MELANIE DUSENBERRY 50 
IMO ROSE MARIE GUERRIERE 

AND ANGELINE MUSULIN 
 



LISA ANN HUGHES 50 
IMO RAY LACKOVICH 

 
STELLA MRAOVICH 20 
IMO NICK MRAOVICH 

 
STELLA MRAOVICH 50 
IMO GRANDSON ERIC 

SEMOVOSKI/ BROTHERS-
RODY/SAM/BOB SISTER MIMI 

 
ASHTON CHURCHIN-MIKOLA 

100 
IMO NICK/OLGA YORGIN 

 
MELISSA HENNESSY 100 

IMO PARENTS JOHN/SARA 
MUSOLIN 

 
GEORGIANNA KROSS 100 

IMO PARENTS 
GEORGE/FRANCES KOZLINA 

 
JOANN SEMOVOSKI 100 

IMO SON ERIC 
 

ALBERT/CAROL RADULOVICH 
100 

IMO LOVED ONES 
 

DAWN TOMEI-DANIELS 100 
GOOD HEALTH TO ALL OF MY 

FAMILY 
 

SYLVIA MICHIC 35 
IN MEMORY OF LOVING FAMILY 

CHAPEL 
 

DOROTHY BRDAR 50 
IMO GEORGE VULA CHAPEL 

 
IVANA TAYLOR 100 

IMO FR. STEVAN CHAPEL 
 

PROTINICA ANA STEPANOV 100 
IMO FR STEVAN CHRISTMAS 

CHAPEL 
 

MICHAEL/JUDY VUKELIC 50 
IMO MILE/DOROTHY VUKELIC 

CHAPEL 
 
 

MARKO STEPANOV FAMILY 20 
IMO FR STEVAN CHAPEL 

 
MILICA KOVACEVIC 10 

IMO NICK MISTOVICH CHAPEL 
 

SYLVIA MICHIC 20 
IMO NICK MISTOVICH 

 
RADE/ALANA VUKMIR 100 

MEMORY ETERNAL TO: 
OUR BABA/JEDO RADE AND 

ANKA BEUKOVIC-OUR PARENTS 
MATTHEW/LANE VUKMIROVIC 

AND UNCLE VLADIMIR 
BEUKOVIC 

 
MIM BIZIC 25 

IMO GEORGE VULA 
 

MATT ARBUTINA 50 
IMO PARENTS NIKOLA AND 

ANNA ARBUTINA 
 

PETE MILICH 50 
IMO DECEASED FAMILY 

MEMBERS 
 

LUANN THOMPSON 100 
IMO MOM DONNA AND 

GRANDPARENTS PETE/LUBI 
BELICH AND NICK AND ANNA 

RADAKOVICH 
 

DAN RADAKOVICH 100 
IMO WIFE DONNA/PARENTS 

NICK/ANNA RADAKOVICH AND 
BROTHER GEORGE 

 
BARB SAHAR 100 

IMO KARAFFA FAMILY 
 

MIM BIZIC 100 
IMO BIZIC/KARLO/MAMULA 

AND KLAICH FAMILIES 
 

MICHELE MCGREGOR  25 
IMO FATHER MITCH MENCANIN 

 
MELANIE KOMAZEC 50 

IMO KATA/STEVE AND STEVE 
CREVAR JR 

 

SAM BULAT 50 
IMO TEODOR/ANGELINE BULAT 

 
HELEN PERICH 50 
IMO SAM PERICH 

 
MELVA CYANOVICH 10 

IMO MITCH RADANOVICH 
 

STAFF AT RESURRECTION 
CEMETERY 60 

IMO GEORGE VULA 
 

PETE BELICH 100 
IMO MARY/PETE BELICH 

 
GEORGIANNA KATEKOVICH 100 

IMO FAMILY MEMBERS 
 

VIOLET SMOLANOVICH 100 
IMO RADA/LUBA 

SMOLANOVICH AND FAMILY 
 

ELAINE LORICH 25 
IMO BELOVED HUSBAND DAN 

AND SON MARK 
 

DAN BARON 100 
IMO DIANA/MOM AND DAD 

 
JOAN NAIRN 25 

IMO LOVED ONES 
 

DIANE/GARY IANNINI 50 
IMO LOVED ONES AT 

CHRISTMAS 
 

DIANE IANNINI 25 
IMO DAD BIRTHDAY AND 25 

IMO AUNT SOPHIE V LOVERICH 
ON HER BIRTHDAY 

 
DOROTHY BRDAR 50 

IMO MILDRED RALICH 
 

GEORGE TADICH 150 
IMO WIFE SHIRLEY B TADICH 

 
PETE PESUT JR 25 

IMO UNCLE WALTER LOVERICH 
 

DOLLY SKORICH 50 
IMO HUSBAND GEORGE 



 
BEA VULA 10 

IMO SISTER MILLIE YANUZZI 
2 YEARS 

 
DALE VULA 10 

IMO AUNT MILLIE YANUZZI 
2 YEARS 

 
MILO/VIOLET PRISUTA 50 

IMO RICHARD PRISUTA 
 

NADINE MARAVICH 25 
IMO HUSBAND ELI 

 
M/M ELI PEICH 100 
IMO HELEN PEICH 

 
DANIELLE BARON 50 

TERRY BOWEN 
 

DAN BARON 50 
IMO TERRY BOWEN 

 
LARRY/MILANA MILOSH 100 
IMO LAZO/SIMMY MILOSH 

 
JOYCE BRATICH-CHERIF 
IMO GEORGE VULA 20 

 
MATT ARBUTINA 50 

IMO NEPHEW TERRY BOWEN 
 

NADIA PRISUTA-ENGEL 50 
IMO UNCLE RICHARD B PRISUTA 

 
DEBBIE BOWEN 100 

IMO HUSBAND TERRY 
 

IN LOVING MEMORY OF NICK 
MISTOVICH SUBMITTED BY THE 

FAMILY 
 

MICKEY/EILEEN MRKAL 20 
GEORGE TADICH 20 

JOHN/JONNE RIDJANECK 20 
DIANE KOVCEVIC 20 
MATT ARBUTINA 25 

PETE/TRISH PESUT 25 
DOROTHY KOVACEVIC 25 
JOANN/DAVID BISCAN 25 
ROB/JAN KOVACEVIC 100 

DEL/ELLEN KOVECEVIC 100 

 
SAM BULAT 40 
IMO PARENTS 

THEODORE/ANGELINA BULAT 
 

ROSE RESANOVICH 50 
IMO HUSBAND ALEX 

 
FEBRUARY 

 
BARB SAHAR 25 

IMO REV. PETER PAUL KARAFFA 
CHAPEL 

 
PAULETTE ARBUTINA 50 

IMO GEORGE VULA CHAPEL 
 

IVANA TAYLOR 100 
IMO FR STEVAN CHAPEL 

 
ALAN KLAICH 20 

IMO IRENE KLAICH 
 

BEA VULA 20 
IMO HUSBAND GEORGE 

 
DALE VULA 20 

IMO DAD GEORGE VULA 
 

MILO/VIOLET PRISUTA 50 
IMO SUSAN PRISUTA 

 
VIOLET SMOLANOVICH 25 

IMO SISTER JENNY 
SMOLANOVICH 

 
ANTHONY/KAREN AGOSTINELLI 

50 
IMO SEYA MABEE 

 
RUDY MAMULA 100 

IMO LOUISE MAMULA 
 

DESSIE ORESCONIN 20 
IMO SISTER MILLIE YANUZZI 

MISSING FROM LAST BULLETIN 
IMO SISTER MILLIE YANUZZI 20 

 
DESSIE ORESCONIN 20 

IMO GOERGE VULA 
 

PETAR/GORDANA KODIC 25 
IMO SEYA MABEE 

 
M/M RODNEY TORBICH 100 

IMO SEYA MABEE 
 

HERB/CAROL HAIDLE 20 
IMO SEYA MABEE 

 
FR. RODNEY TORBIC 50 

IMO SEYA MABEE 
 

M/M DUSAN YANICH 25 
IMO SEYA MABEE 

 
ANDY MUHA 25 

IMO SEYA MABEE 
25 IMO SAM MELLOVICH AND 

IMO NICK MISTOVICH 25 
 

NICK/NENA JOVONOVICH 50 
IMO NICK MISTOVICH 

 
RANDY/ANNA MARIE GLEASON 

25 IMO NICK MISTOVICH 
 

DARLENE MISTOVICH 100 
IMO BROTHER NICK MISTOVICH 

 
VIOLET SMOLANOVICH 25 

IMO SISTER ANNA RICHARDS 
 

MELVA CYANOVICH 10 
IMO NICK MISTOVICH AND IMO 

MARY MARAVICH 10 
 

DEBRA BOWEN 25 
IMO SEYA MABEE CHAPEL 

 
DAN BARON 25 

IMO SEYA MABEE CHAPEL 
 

VIOLET BENEDICT 10 
IMO SEYA MABEE CHAPEL 

 
BRIAN/LUANN VULA 

IMO DAD ON HIS 40 DAY 
PARASTOS CEMETERY 

 
BARB SAHAR 25 

IMO SEYA MABEE CHAPEL 
 

SYLVIA SUHAYDA 25 
IMO ANNETTE SUHAYDA 

CHAPEL 



 
SAM BULAT 30 

IMO GEORGE VULA CHAPEL 
 

SYLVIA MICHIC 50 
IMO GRANDFATHER PETER 

PAUL KARAFFA CHAPEL 
 

PATTY CEKORIC 100 
IMO SEYA MABEE CHAPEL 

 
HELEN SNYDER 100 

IMO DAN/MARY KOSANOVICH 
AND SLAVKA/MILOS BEKICH 

CHAPEL 
 

DOROTHY BUCAN 20 
IMO KUMA SEYA MABEE 

CHAPEL 
 

DONNA AIELLO 50 
IN LOVING MEMORY OF SAM & 

MICKEY JAROVICH CHAPEL 
 

DOROTHY BRDAR 50 
IMO SEYA MABEE CHAPEL 

 
AL/CAROL RADULOVICH 25 
IMO SEYA MABEE CHAPEL 

 
PATTY CEKORIC 100 

IMO SAM MELLOVICH CHAPEL 
 

MARKO STEPANOV FAMILY 20 
IMO FR STEVAN CHAPEL 

 
DAN BARON 25 

IMO DAD GEORGE BARON ON 
HIS BIRTHDAY 2/24 CHAPEL 

 
DAN BARON 25 

IMO FR. STEVAN 2/24 CHAPEL 

 
BARB SAHAR 25 

IMO MARY MARAVICH CHAPEL 
 

ST. ELIJAH KCC 25 
IMO SEYA MABEE CHAPEL 

 
MARTY RADULOVICH 25 
IMO SEYA CHAPEL BELLS 

 
 

SYLVIA/RON MICHIC 50 
IN LOVING MEMORY OF ANNA 

MICHIC CHAPEL BELLS 
 
 

MARCH 
 

ALBIN ABRAMOVICH JR 25 
IMO DAD ALBIN 

 
ROSE RESANOVICH 25 

IMO BARBARA KROCHER 
 

MARTY RADULOVICH 20 
IMO SISTER IRENE RADAKOVICH 

 
DIANE/GARY IANNINI  25 

IMO DAD WALTER LOVERICH 14 
YEARS 

 
ANN TURKOVICH 10 

IMO SEYA MABEE 
 

DAN/ANN YANICH 25 
IMO MARY MARAVICH 

 
NELL SEMICK 500 

IMO HUSBAND GEORGE/SON 
DAVID/KUM MILETA 

GRKOVICH/MOTHER MARY AND 
FATHER MIKE 

 
DAN BARON 100 

IMO DIANA BARON 
 

IN LOVING MEMORY OF MARY 
MARAVICH TO THE PERPETUAL 

CARE FUND 
 

PETAR/GORDANA KODIC 25 
ALANA VUKMIR 100 

CRAIG MARAVICH/SARAH 
HEUSNER/IMOGENE MARAVICH 

50 
TOM/COLEEN RABICH 100 

BOB/DIANE BARON 25 
AL/CAROL RADULOVICH 25 

KEITH HAYDEN AND FAMILY 100 
FR RODNEY TORBIC 50 

CATHY PAICH 50 
ANDY MUHA 50 

ELAINE/JOE ZAVADA 50 
GEORGE/MARLENE VOLITICH 10 

MILDRED/MICHAEL GOVIC 10 
GEORGE/DEBBIE PAVLOVIC 30 

CAROLE MARAVICH 100 
CISSY REBICH 400 

RIKI/DUDI PAICH 20 
NELL KOZLINA 15 

GEORGE/LINDA MISTOVICH 20 
BETTY MISTOVICH 20 

MELISSA HENNESSY 20 
JOHN/JULIE TAYLOR 20 
RON/SYLVIA MICHIC 25 

ELI/JOYCE MARAVICH 25 
TED PADEZANIN 50 

M/M VICTOR VASH 50 
JOANNE WUCHENICH 25 

SUSAN PARKER 25 
MELANIE WUCHENICH 25 
JOYCE SCURSATONE 100 

YVONNE BAKER 20 

 
 
 

 
 
 



ХРИСТОС ВОСКРЕСЕ! 

ВАИСТИНУ ВОСКРЕСЕ! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CHRIST IS RISEN! 

INDEED HE IS RISEN! 



 

 
 
St. Elijah Serbian Orthodox Church 
2200 Irwin Street 
Aliquippa, PA  
15001 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
DATED MATERIAL DO NOT DELAY 
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